7 Bonny Street,
London,
NW1 9PE

Your Ref:- 2014 /7908 /P & 2014 /4679/P

Mr. A. McDougall,
Planning Developrment Management,
London Borough of Camden,
Town Hall,
Judd Street,
London,
WC1J 8ND
15% January 2015

Dear Mr. McDougall,

Planning Application Consultation ~ 140-246 Camden Street

Your letter dated 24 December was clearly timed to arrive while
residents were away for Christmas and the New Year holiday. Bravo!

While the application has changed, it is still too high and too many
flats - more flats will not enhance the neighbourhood. Many of us are
still angry about the over-developed Regent Canalside’ and the suspect
decision for 2-4 Prowse Place. The issue is mistrust,

.

Yours sincerely

L.mL.MAntoine, {Miss)



